Inaccurate safety statements about fruits and
vegetables and pesticide residues resulted in
low income shoppers reporting they would be
less likely to purchase any fruits and
vegetables — organic or conventional.

Peer reviewed research findings published in Nutrition Today.
To learn more, visit safefruitsandveggies.com




